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From: Daryl Grady [darylgrady@bigpond.com] 
Sent: Friday, 28 August 2009 9:01 AM 
To: NSW Redistribution 
Subject: Federal Boundaries Redistribution 

The purpose of this Email is to voice my total Opposition to the proposed Feferal Boundaries for New South Wales
 
but more particularly to moving the townships of Heathcote and Waterfall which is part of the Sutherland Shire area to
 
an Electorate centred on Wollongong and its urban areas.
 
I believe it is essential that the interests of Heathcote and Waterfall will be better served if we remain in the Hughes
 
Electorate and that our interests will be diluted if we are transferred into an Electorate centred on Wollongong and its
 
Northern Suburbs .
 
Keep Heathcote and Waterfall in Hughes!!!!!!
 
The Electoral Commission's consideration of this matter will be greatly appreciated.
 

Daryl John Grady
 
33 Oliver Street
 
HEATHCOTE. N.S.W. 2233
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